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January 8, 2025

Dear PCTL Shareholders,

[bookmark: _Hlk180584857]Now that fiscal year 2024 has ended, I’d like to take a few moments to reflect on the recent past and the year ahead.
During the past two years, the company’s direction was misguided and appeared to exist with a singular, self-absorbed agenda, all of which led the entire corporation into a downward spiral, culminating in the October 2024 resignation of its Chairman and CEO, Board Members and the separation of the once wholly owned subsidiary, 21st Century Energy Solutions, Inc. from PCT LTD.  PCT LTD still owns a portion of 21st Century Energy Solutions, Inc., until such time that 11.5M shares are distributed by 21st Century Energy Solutions, Inc. to PCT LTD.
I will not allow the past to define the corporation or deter me from accomplishing what’s required for PCT LTD and PCT Corporation to begin its ascent toward becoming the company we believe it can be.  In fact, the ascent has already begun.  
Since my October 30th shareholder letter, I’ve forged alliances with existing, successful, growth-oriented companies and with influential business partners.  New distributors have been established in SC and CA, along with two new international distributors in Italy and South America, all with the goal to produce and distribute HOCl and Agriculture products, whereby eradicating worldwide health and hunger issues.  Press Releases will be forthcoming in the weeks and months ahead regarding these new ventures, alliances and more.
As Rome was not built in a day, neither will PCT.  PCT’s steady growth, while addressing its past obligations, is only part of the enormous challenges which lie ahead.  Progress toward a prosperous new year is being made daily.    
Thank you again for your extreme patience and continued support.

Best Regards,
Arthur E. Abraham
Chief Executive Officer
2126 Highway 9 E
Longs, SC  29568
(843) 390-7900
www.pctl.com
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